
From: Anncutg@aol.com 
Sent: 11 March 2005 14:21 
To: Kathryn Matveichuk 
Subject: FUL/MAL/05/00174  
FUL/MAL/05/00174. Demolition of existing building, construction of a private drive, five detached 
houses and double garges. The Gables, Roberts Road, North Fambridge. 
  
North Fambridge Parish Council have no objections to the above plans, however we would like to once 
again voice our concerns about the pressure these houses would place on our sewage system and to 
ask you to ensure that they are not in a flood risk area. 
  
  
Ann Cutting 
Parish Clerk 
North Fambridge Parish Council 


